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Mr A G Whitfield (DA) to ask the Minister of Police:

whether, at the time of the release of the 2019-20 SA Police Service Annual Report, he and/or the VIP protection unit were informed of the theft of a large sum of foreign currency at the farm of the President of the Republic. Mr M C Ramaphosa, in February 2020; if not, what is the position in this regard; if so, what is the reason that the security breach was not recorded as such in the annual report? 

Attached find here: Reply
